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Restricted Area at Bighi Bay – Grand Harbour 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners and owners of vessels that 
the road leading to the Tank Cleaning facility is in need of repair and the supporting arches on the 
seaward side have been declared as a dangerous structure.  
 
In view of the above with immediate effect part of Bighi Bay at the inner south east shore, has been 
declared as a no swimming area and no entry for vessels. (Refer to chart attached.) This is 
delineated by a floating rope supported by black and white buoys connected to the shore at X and 
Y. 
 
Masters of vessels are to note the above and give the enclosed area a wide berth when navigating 
in the vicinity. 
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Chart Affected: BA 177  
 
 
 




